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Ann Bosley 
~ _I -- -- 

From: Ger O'Sullivan(Environment) [GOSULLIV@kerrycoco.ie] 

Sent: 07 December 2005 12:02 

To: Ann Bosley 

cc: 

Subject: Licence Application Ref 224@1 and 225-1 

'Helen Griffin'; Brian Sweeney; Gerard O'Brien 

FA0 Ms Ann Bosley, 
Office of Licensing and Guidance 

Re Licence Application Ref 224-1 and 225-1 

Ann 

The licence applications for Recycling facilities at An Daingean and Listowel is being handled by our 
consultants on behalf of Kerry County Council. The Council request that all correspondence in relation to the 
applications should be directed to the consultants up to the time that the License is issued. 

Correspondence should be sent to 
Ms Helen Griffin, 
Malachy Walsh & Partners, 
Consulting Engineers, 
Park House, 
21 Denny Street, 
Tralee, 
Co Kerry. 

Ger O'Sullivan. 

A/Senior Exec. Engineer, 

Waste Management Section, 

Kerry County Council 

This email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System. 
For more information please visit http://www.messagelabs.com/email 
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